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Vision Zero wants to hear from El Pasoans to help 

develop the City of El Paso’s safety plan 

Community invited to public open house to provide feedback on how to 

prevent fatalities on El Paso’s roads 

EL PASO, Texas –– It’s time to make El Paso’s streets safer. 

Vision Zero El Paso, an initiative to eliminate fatal and severe road accidents, is seeking 

feedback from our community on how to reduce unnecessary loss of lives on El Paso’s streets. 

Vision Zero is hosting a public open house from 5:30 to 7 p.m. Thursday, December 8, 2022, 

at El Paso Community College - Transmountain Campus, 9570 Gateway N. Blvd. 

The public open house meeting is an opportunity for community members to come together to 

learn about the Vision Zero El Paso initiative, provide input to the safety action plan, and share 

insights on safety issues they’re facing on our streets.  

The effort to make our community safer requires a commitment from all El Pasoans. Community 

members are encouraged to take the Vision Zero El Paso pledge today to work to prevent deaths 

on our roadways.  

Take the pledge and learn more about Vision Zero at www.elpasotexas.gov/visionzero. 

Media are invited for interviews, photo and video opportunities: 

What:  El Paso Vision Zero Public Open House 

Date:  December 8, 2022 

Time:  5:30 to 7 p.m. 

Where:  El Paso Community College - Transmountain Campus, 9570 Gateway N. Blvd. 

ABOUT VISION ZERO 

Vision Zero was pioneered in Sweden in the 1990s and has since been adopted by dozens of 

cities and regions around the world. Vision Zero advocates have worked tirelessly to celebrate 

successes and learn from failures. Now it’s El Paso’s time to join the network of peer cities, 

including many across Texas, connected by a common goal. 

 

### 

http://www.elpasotexas.gov/visionzero

